CMSgt David Barton (Ret) Deputy Director Retiree Activities Office Misawa, Japan

Dear Chief Barton,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your time and effort in making Lt Col R. William Douglas and his wife's visit to Misawa a special one. Your dedication to assist retirees vising Misawa and making them feel welcome reflect great credit upon yourself, the Misawa Retiree Activities Office and the 35th Fighter Wing.

Again, thank you for a job well done.

Sincerely

Colonel R. Scott "Frag" Jobe Commander, 35th Fighter Wing